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To the State Health Committee,
 
Thank you for your ongoing service to our state and our local community.
 
I wish to convey to you my extreme concern with the Late Term Abortion Bill which has been
 introduced before parliament for a second time by Mr Pyne. Without seeking to be
 inflammatory, my overwhelming position is that this bill is extremely dangerous, treating the life
 of an unborn baby with casual abandon. I find the proposition that a child could be terminated
 up until the due date of birth, when that child has developed an independent heart beat
 amongst all other functions, to be absolutely abhorrent and I implore you to use all of your
 influence to stand in strong opposition to this bill.
 
No doubt this is a sensitive issue and one which I am supportive of a mature community
 conversation and response, however the bill put forward by Mr Pyne is unacceptable and shows
 complete disregard for the value of a human life.
 
I plead with you not to allow the introduction of this bill into law in our State!
 
Thank you for your time.
 
Regards,
 
Nicholas Emery

 
 

Nick Emery
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